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It has come to my attention that the state of Kansas considering removing property 
taxes from fitness facilities. I would be very much in favor of that because otherwise it 
creates unfair trade and competition. 
 
I would be happy to visit with anyone as to how property taxes are detrimental to my 
business and the industry in general.  
 
Please contact me at 
 
Matt Lilie 
Opti-Life Vitality Club and Spa 
Owner Operator 
9758 E 21st Street North 
Wichita, KS 67226 
316-992-5600 
  
 
 
Thank you 
Barbara Rice on behalf of Matt Lillie 
 


